
Attention: Road Closure 
The railroad underpass located at the corners of Training Areas B-24, B-25, B-31, and     
B-32 will be permanently closed.  Gates are in place to eliminate access through the 
underpass, but the remainder of the road will continue to be open and available for use.  
We apologize for any inconvenience, but alternate routes will need to be taken as 
through traffic will no longer be allowed.  
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